	December 15, 2022
Secondary Principals,

Happy Holidays to the amazing secondary administrators in Utah! We hope you have a fun and relaxing break. You certainly deserve it. 

Please make note of the following:
1. UASSP Mid-Winter Conference: Courage to Lead.......Back to the Basics
We are looking forward to seeing you at our UASSP Mid-Winter Conference on January 23-25. Please see the agenda, presenter bios and breakout session options in the links below. Register at uassp.org under "conferences."

If you are interested in playing golf on the morning of January 23, you will register for that along with your conference registration. If you are interested in playing pickleball, email rhonda.bromley@uassp.org. We appreciate Andrew Blanchard from Jordan District and Jenn Bitton from Alpine District, for heading up the pickleball games and tournament. 

Mid-Winter Conference Agenda
Mid-Winter Conference Presenter Bios
Mid-Winter Conference Breakout Sessions

2. Power Hour
We appreciate Representative Marsha Judkins and Representative Doug Welton for being part of our Power Hour last week. Thanks to many of you that joined the meeting. We were able to share some of our feedback and concerns as we are weeks away from the beginning of the legislative session. 

3. Legislative Campaign - "Connect and Communicate"
We are going to continue our campaign to "Connect and Communicate" with our local board members and legislators. We will keep you updated on educational bills that we need to keep our eyes on. 
In the meantime, have a great Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Rhonda



